March 19, 2015

City of Crossville

Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers
392 North Main Street

Crossville, TN 38555

The Crossville Regional Planning Commission met on March 19, 2015 and voted to approve the
final plat for Maple Glen, a Habitat for Humanity subdivision. Consequentially, the Planning
Commission requests that the following streets be accepted by the City of Crossville:

e Carol Drive, 340 feet
e East Fuller Drive, 650 feet
e Fuller Court, 185 feet

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

EE Fobornanom

Rob Harrison
Secretary
Crossville Regional Planning Commission




